Archived: Monday, February 28, 2022 10:32:53 AM

From: Jonelle Kemmerling

Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 3:57:10 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] February 28 Agenda Item 9(b)

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council Members:

RE: Amendment #C9:

The Director should not have the sole discretion to take payment in lieu of replacing a tree **AND** deciding whether to purchase a replacement tree. "Maintaining" trees is an overly broad choice. The Director has too much authority over decisions that may allow the loss of our tree canopy over the long term. The Council should remember and enforce its goal of "net zero loss" of trees.

Sincerely, Jonelle Kemmerling Shoreline